
 
 

 
 

We are excited to be back, and we look forward to a memorable 2017.  We 
hope everyone had a restful, fun, and well-needed family time together.  We 
are ready to tackle this new year, to learn new things, to make new friends, 
and to create new memories. Welcome back to MCDC! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                        
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Montessori Child Development Center 

Newsletter 
            FEBRUARY 2020 

Friday, February 7-  
KINDERGARTEN AND 
ELEMENTARY 
INFORMATION DAY 
(5-6 p.m.) 
 

Monday, February 10- 
PARENT-TEACHER 
CONFERENCE (School 
Closed/Daycare available for 
conference time only) 
 

Friday, February 14 
VALENTINE’S DAY 
CELEBRATION 
 

Monday, February 17 
PRESIDENTS’ DAY 
(School Closed) 
 

Saturday, February 22 
WINTER MUSICAL 
11 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.  
 
 

Calendar 

Happy Birthday 
 

 

 
 
2 Years Old 
Zayden 2/3 
Kyrie 2/27 
 
3 Years Old 
Stephen 2/17 
Riley 2/25 
 
5 years Old 
Hunter 2/6 
Eli 2/12 
Scarlett 2/22 
 
 
 

6 Years Old 
Sasha 2/10 
Sai 2/27 
 
9 Years Old 
Myah 2/18 
 
10 Years Old 
Alessio 2/10 
 
Staff 
Ms. Jen 2/3 
 

             Valentine’s Day Celebration 
Our Valentine’s Day celebration will be this Friday, February 14. The children 
may bring a Valentine note or card for their friends. Fill cards “TO MY FRIEND” 
and “FROM (Child’s Name).”  Please no candies.  
A snack sign-up is posted in each class. Bring lunch or order pizza. Parents are 
welcome to volunteer to read a story, help set up or clean up, and do arts and 
crafts. Ask your child’s teacher. To make this day more festive, be sure to dress 
your child in red or pink (optional). The festivities will start at 9:30 and end at 
approximately 11:00 a.m. Each class may have a different schedule, so be sure 
to check with the teacher if you are planning on volunteering 

 
 

Elementary Ukulele Presentation 
The elementary students will have their ukulele recital on Friday, February 
14 from 9:00 – 9:30 a.m. in the elementary class. Please have your child 
bring their ukuleles.  

Winter Musical 
Our Winter Musical, Annie, Jr., will be on February 22nd from 11 a.m. to 12 p.m. 
at the Carden Conservatory Multi-purpose room. Each family will receive 2 
tickets each, plus tickets for siblings who are attending. We will be passing out 
invitations with the tickets this week. If you are not attending, please return 
your tickets in the office. Once we get a number of extra tickets, we will pass it 
out to those who request additional seats. Each class will receive detailed 
information on costumes, hair, and make-up.   

PIZZA ORDERS 
To ensure an 
accurate count for 
pizza orders, please 
sign up before Friday 
9:15 a.m. Orders go 
out at 9:30 a.m. 

JACKETS 
Please label all 
jackets. Unclaimed 
jackets with no 
names are placed in 
our lost and found 
bin in the office.  
 

 THANK YOU! 
Thank you for your donations to our Lunar New Year celebration. Thank you to all 
parent volunteers who helped us with lunch and crafts.  The children had a 
wonderful time celebrating Lunar New Year!  

SIGN IN AND 

SIGN OUT 
Make sure to sign in 
and out when 
dropping or picking 
up your child.  


